
From: Helen Hamberger [mailto:Helen.Hamberger@ablawyers.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 16 October 2019 9:58 AM 

To: Chambers - Sams DP 
Cc: Kyle Scott; 'Stephen Crawford' 

Subject: Re: AM2014/256 Amusement, Events and Recreation Award 2010 

 
Dear Chambers, 

 

Re: AM2014/256 Amusement, Events and Recreation Award 2010 

 

I refer to the Commission’s correspondence of 10 October 2019 in relation to the above 

award. 

 

We are currently in discussions with parties as to whether parties are content with the 

matter being heard “on the papers” or if a formal hearing is necessary. 

 

We will attempt to clarify the parties positions as soon as practicable.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen Hamberger 
Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
North Sydney NSW 2060 

Dir: 02 9458 7307 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0407196970  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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